From:

Grieco, Jack < J. Grieco@alaskausainsurance.com>

Sent:

Friday, March 01, 2013 4:13 PM

To:

Rep. Peggy Wilson

Subject:

A State Funded Transportation Program

Dear Representative Wilson,

I fully support your efforts to establish a State Funded Transportation Program not dependent on federal funding. We are an oil rich state with a strong surplus that can be used to support our transportation infrastructure. We cannot continue to operate the way we have with the future of federal funding shrinking. We need to fund our own transportation program.

Jack Grieco, CIC

8811 Winchester St

Anchorage, AK 99507

9072428686

The information contained in this email (including any attachments) is confidential and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, print, copy, retain, distribute, or disclose its content. If you have received this email in error, please advise us by return email. To ensure the security of your personal information, do not send account numbers, social-security numbers or credit card information via email. Secure methods for transmitting such information include telephone and fax.